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February 23, 2018 
 
 

 
Dear BCA Member Contractor, 
 
Re:  BCA Notice Sent to Contractors Announcing New Maintenance Agreement - Dated August 10, 2017  
 
Due to a technicality the BCA / IBB maintenance agreement that was referred to in the BCA notice dated 
August 10, 2017, will not become effective until: 

▪ Manitoba - June 1, 2018  

▪ Saskatchewan - July 1, 2018  

On February 16, 2018, the IBB served notice on the GPMC/NMC that they terminate the NMA between 
the IBB and the signatory employers, in Saskatchewan effective June 30, 2018 and in Manitoba effective 
May 31, 2018.   

In the event your Company has bid and secured work under the BCA/IBB maintenance agreement please 
notify the BCA forthwith.  In such case the IBB and BCA will honour the agreement.    

We apologize for any inconvenience.   

If you have any questions or concerns about this, please do not hesitate to contact me via email at 
malbright@bcacanada.ca or by telephone at (613) 299-4760. 
 
 
 
Yours Truly, 
 

 
 
Marty Albright 
Director of Labour Relations 
 
 
cc: Joseph Maloney, IBB IVP 
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